
Dear Speaker Kotek, 

We don't need an expensive new freeway that would increase pollution in the heart of our city. Please oppose Bill 3065 and instead 
invest in public transit, bike friendly infrastructure and alternatives to freeways – and demonstrate Portland's leadership in 
responsiveness to climate change.

Thank you, 

Mulysa Melco 
97217


